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Good afternoon,
Just briefly supplying a comment on this proposed role - it is deeply alarming.

Many people, myself included, move to the Territory for the natural environment and
biodiversity. Measures to protect these should be strengthened and looked at much more
closely. Fast tracking approvals will have the opposite effect.

It is alarming how blatant the government is being, in putting a former Inpex executive in
the role.

The new 2025 version of the Bill is frightening, in that it now expands the role even
further.

This cannot be allowed to happen.





